
 

 

 

 

May 2018 

 

 

 

Dear Year 7 Parent/ Guardian 

 

 

Year 7 Progress Tests (18th June-22nd June 2018) 

 

I am writing to let you know that after half-term all Year 7 students will be completing progress tests 

in the majority of their subjects. These tests will cover all the topics which they have studied so far 

this year. They will take place in their normal lessons and most of the tests will happen in the week 

beginning Monday 18th June. Some students will also have tests in one or two of their lessons in the 

following week. 

 

We are currently organising the timetable for these tests to ensure that they do not have too many 

tests each day. Each student will be provided with a blank progress test timetable which will be stuck 

in the front of their planners. Their class teachers will tell them when their test will take place and 

they will be required to complete this on their timetable sheet. This will be completed over the next 

couple of weeks. 

 

Your child will also be given a booklet in tutor time which provides further details about these tests. 

It will include: 

 

- topics which your child should revise in preparation for the tests 

 

- some top tips on how to revise 

 

The examples of revision techniques are best viewed online (in colour) and I have attached the Year 

7 Progress Test Booklet to this e-mail. You can also access it via the school website by clicking on 

the link below. 

 

http://gillotts.oxon.sch.uk/teaching-and-learning/exam-information 

 

If you have any questions about the Progress Tests, please contact your child's tutor in the first 

instance. 

 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 

 
 

Dr E J Newbold 

Deputy Headteacher 

 

http://gillotts.oxon.sch.uk/teaching-and-learning/exam-information

